
ROOM	111

Letter	of	the	
Week
12/4	– C
12/11	– C
12/18	- C

Important	
Dates

12/5- Field	trip	to	
BAC

12/14	– Parent	
Activity

12/21	– Pajama	Day	
12/22	- No	School
Christmas	break	

begins

What’s	New?
It	is	hard	to	believe	that	it	is	
already	December!		This	
month	we	will	be	learning	
about	gingerbread,	elves,	
candy	canes	and	Christmas!
We	are	looking	forward	to	

our	field	trip	on	Tuesday	12/5	
to	see	Mrs.	Claus	at	the	
Beverly	Arts	Center.	

We	are	also	excited	about	
our	parent	activity	on	12/14.		
We	hope	you	can	all	make	it.		
The	kids	get	so	excited	when	

they	can	show	off	their	
school	to	their	moms	and	

dads!
All	of	us	in	Room	111	would	
like	to	wish	you	and	your	

families		a	wonderful	holiday	
season!


